From:

Sent: 30 September 2015 14:44
To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Appeal on FAD of ID652
Dear

I am just writing to inform you that the Royal College of Pathologists does not wish to proceed with this appeal.

Kind regards

The Royal College of Pathologists
21 Prescot Street

London, E1 8BB

Tel: 020 7451

Fax: 020 7451

Website: www.rcpath.org



